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Church Life
You are invited to join us for our Wednesday activities that include 
Bible Study at 12:30 p.m. and Wednesday night suppers beginning 

at 6:00 p.m. We hope you make plans to join us on Wednesdays.

The special called General Conference for the United Methodist 
Church began yesterday in St. Louis, Missouri. This called session is 
to receive and act on a report from the Commission on a Way Forward 
based on the recommendations of the Council of Bishops regarding 
human sexuality, specifically as it relates to marriage and ordination. 
The latest information about the Conference can be found at  
www.ngumc.org/gc2019 and the sessions will be livestreamed 
at www.umc.org/live. Please be in prayer for our church as we go 

forward together, with one another and with Christ.

Please join us as we begin a weekly Wednesday noon prayer time 
on Ash Wednesday, March 6. This will be a time to gather around 
the altar to share concerns and celebrations in a quiet, intentional 
manner. Come for a minute or 30, drop in as you have time to open 

your heart and mind to hear God’s voice.

A new Book Club will begin at the home of Nancy Duncan beginning 
on Monday, March 4, from 7-8:30 p.m.  This group will meet monthly 
and the first book is A New Leaf. If you’d like to come, please RSVP 

to Nancy at 770.451.2340 to let her know.

We are just a couple weeks away from our annual SLR Retreat! If 
you are still considering joining us, please try to reach a decision 
quickly, as there are spots still available. If your student(s) has already 
committed to joining us for the weekend, but you have not turned in 
their Participant/Medical Release forms and paid for the trip, please 
do so by Sunday, March 3. Students need to have their final total 
payment ($145) and all forms turned in to Will Goodwin by March 3. 
God has shown up and done amazing things on SLR Retreats in the 

past, we look forward to him doing it again this year!

Vacation Bible School is right around the corner! Make sure to mark 
your calendars for June 10-14, 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Registration will 

be open soon. Stay tuned for more details!

Communication Changes Roll Out!

In an effort to make sure you stay up-to-date on the happenings at 
Chamblee First, we are making a few changes to our email lists. You 

can join all our lists by visiting our website at 
www.chambleeumc.org/news 

or by texting the keywords found below to 84576

General Emails: Chamblee
Prayer List Emails: Prayers

Youth Emails: Chamblee Youth
Chamblee Kids Emails: Chamblee Kids

Worship Leaders & Church Staff
Rev. Emily Bagwell, Co-Senior Pastor                                    ebagwell@chambleeumc.org
Rev. Eric Lee, Co-Senior Pastor                                                       elee@chambleeumc.org
Allen Barbee, Minister of Music                                               abarbee@chambleeumc.org
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Michelle Watts, Business Director			   mwatts@chambleeumc.org
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Mellie O’Keefe, Kindergarten Director                                   mokeefe@chambleeumc.org
Jessica Lee, Interim Sunday Morning Children’s Ministry Director     childrens@chambleeumc.org
Chrissy Deegan, Parent’s Morning Out Coordinator                  pmo@chambleeumc.org
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Welcome to
CHAMBLEE FIRST UNITED

 METHODIST CHURCH
Open Hearts, Open Minds, Open Doors

Memorials

In memory of Jim Gonyea, given by
Nancy Erickson, Mr. & Mrs. Melvin Masbruch, Bill Freese, Mary 

Lou Dennison, Bob & Jean Lingle

In honor of Becky Craven, given by Bill Freese

Wednesday Night Supper

You can sign-up for supper by visiting us at www.chambleeumc.org/wns

Menu: Baked Ziti, Salad, Garlic Bread, Dessert.

Program: Introduction of new staff members by SPR

End-of-Year Financial reports January 31, 2019

General Fund
Total Tithes & Income: 			   $87,196
Total Expenses: 				    $81,051
Variance: 							       $6,145

RESTORE II Capital Campaign
Balance on loan:						      $149,629
Collected pledges toward debt:			             $(98,932)
Debt Remaining:				                 $50,697

                                                                                                                                                  

Scout Sunday



Welcome! Whoever you are, wherever you are coming from, 
and whatever you have going on, you are welcome here. If you 
are new here, we have a gift for you at the welcome table in the 
lobby, through the doors in the back of the sanctuary. May you 
experience the love of God for you here today.

Children’s Worship | Children are always welcome to be part 
of our worship service; there are children’s worship bags in the 
atrium and lobby for use during the service. In addition, your 
children are invited to join our Children’s Worship beginning after 
the children’s moment.
Birth – Pre-K: Room 100
Kindergarten – 5th Grade: Upstairs Room 225

Interested in joining Chamblee UMC? Please note it on the 
attendance pad or call the church office to speak with one of the 
pastors.

* All who are able, please stand

– LARGE PRINT HYMNALS and hearing assistance devices are both available  		

   upon request. Please see an usher for assistance.

Prayer Requests

Please keep the following in your prayers today and throughout the week:

Our members:

Sid Berry
Bill George, recovering at home
Yatesy Harvey, recovering from a fall
Mary Ann Hubbard, recovering at home
Frank Inman, recovering at home
Ann Noel, recovering from a fall
Jerry Smith, outpatient procedure
Renee Wilmath, Northside hospital 
Kate Winne, Emory hospital

Loved ones and others in our community:

Annin Alberquerque, Nez Crosby’s mother
Andre Berman, friend of Bruce Ramsey
Wayne Crews, Dawn Powell’s uncle battling cancer
Michelle Gibson, JoAnn Gibson’s daughter
Elle Gieselmann, granddaughter of Ann Hammond’s friend
Larry Goff, Dana Jenkins’ father
Rob Goff, Dana Jenkins’ uncle
Bennett Jones, Thom Daniel’s cousin
Bob and Jean Lingle’s niece Elizabeth
Jennifer Lazo, friend of Jan Rowell
Christine Lieber, Pat Farkas’ sister
Cindy Mossey, Denise Berry’s cousin
Debbie Nungesser, at the Shepherd Center
Dan Zanger, friend of Bruce and Nancy Ramsey

Sympathy and Prayers to:

The family of Jean Pierce, who passed away on February 15. A memorial 
service will be held on February 22 at H.M. Patterson & Son- Oglethorpe 
Hill Chapel at 11 a.m.

The family of Jim Gonyea, who passed away on January 23. A memorial 
service will be held at Chamblee First on March 9 at 1:00 p.m. with a 
reception to follow. 

If you have a prayer request, please fill out the Prayer Request form in the 
back of the pew and drop it in the offering plate, send an email to 
prayer@chambleeumc.org, or call the office at 770.457.2525. In addition to 
those named here in the bulletin, we also have a prayer team who pray for 
those who wish to remain anonymous, are homebound, or have 
long-term needs.  

Prelude

Greeting & Invocation

*Hymn

Time of Fellowship

Children’s Moment

Scripture Reading

Recognition of Scouts & Leadership

Offertory

*Hymn

*Benediction

Postlude

11:00 Order of Worship

Chiming of the Hour

Choral Call

*Doxology

*Prayer of Dedication of Offering

*Hymn

Rev. Emily Bagwell & Rev. Eric Lee

Mr. Bill Callaway, organist

Through It All 
Chancel Choir

UMH 428For the Healing of the Nations

 Mr. Callaway, organist

UMH 389

Hymn of Promise

Freely, Freely

UMH 707

Mr. Callaway, organist

Aria on a Chaccone Martinson

A Dream Grieg

Festival Trumpet Tune Thewes

Welcome to Worship

Mark 13:1 – 4

Mrs. Jessica Lee

Rev. Bagwell

UMH 94

Sunday, February 24
8:45 a.m.                                                                                                Worship
9:45 a.m.				                                 Sunday School
11:00 a.m.                                                  	                                           Worship
2:30 p.m.  				                                          Girl Scouts
5:00 p.m.				                             Youth Fellowship

Monday, February 25
7:00 p.m.					                            Boy Scouts
7:00 p.m.				               SPR Committee Meeting
 
Tuesday, February 26
10:30 a.m.						          Staff Meeting
7:00 p.m.					     Cub Scouts
7:00 p.m. 			         El Salvador Mission Team Meeting

Wednesday, February 27
12:30 p.m.				    Bible Study
6:00 p.m.				    Wednesday Night Supper
6:00 p.m.				    Youth Bible Study
7:30 p.m.				    Chancel Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, February 28
6:30 p.m.				                         Handbell Rehearsal
8:00 p.m.					     AA Meeting

Saturday, March 2
8:00 p.m.				    AA Meeting
	
	

This Week at Chamblee UMC

Living Stones  Rev. Bagwell

*Gloria Patri

Sermon

Anthem

UMH 71

My Lord, What a Morning
Chancel Choir with Mr. Callaway, pianist

Hardwicke

*Affirmation of Faith UMH 881

Invitation

Scouting Prayer


